
3 February 2016

RACING ALERT

Warrnambool night meeting on 4 Feb transferred to Ballarat
The Thursday 4th February Night Meeting at Warrnambool Greyhound Racing Club has been transferred
to Ballarat Greyhound Racing Club as a night meeting on Thursday 4 February 2016.

The change has been made as the judge’s tower at Warrnambool Greyhound Racing Club has been
deemed unsuitable to conduct a race meeting.

All race details will remain as graded, including race times, box draws and distances. Form Guides will be
made available as soon as possible.

Due to the late notification of the meeting transfer, any scratchings for this meeting will be free of penalty.
All races grade 5 or better will be treated as non-penalty.
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